
 

Dear Parents,        Date : 03.09.2020 

Greetings ! 

“ A TEACHER takes a hand , opens a mind and touches a heart “ 

Teaching is a very noble profession that shapes the character and future of a 

child. This year we will be celebrating the TEACHERS’ DAY on 5th September in a 

unique manner. The teacher and student cannot meet personally but they can 

share their thoughts virtually. The activities are planned for the students keeping 

in mind the present situation of COVID 19. 

Students can prepare a CARD for the teacher or can do the ROLEPLAY of a teacher 

or SPEAK few sentences about their teacher at home only. 

The parents can take the photos or videos and forward to the link given below. 

Please read the instructions before sending the photos or videos. 

Expecting  your support. 

Principal 




